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General Plan Consistency Review for an Amendment to the Fiscal Year 2020-24 Capital Improvement Program
(LR19-1433), Sara Toma
Staff recommends that the Planning Commission review the proposed amendment to the Fiscal Years 2020-24
Capital Improvement Program and make a determination that the proposed amendment is in conformance with
the adopted City of Temecula General Plan.
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